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St Mary’s Grassendale 

 
Thank you for considering the chance to be the Vicar of St 
Mary’s,Grassendale. We’d love to welcome you to our wonderful 
church community, full of life colour and warmth. You’ll be 
supported in so many ways here. 
 
We’re situated a stone’s throw away from the River Mersey in 
South Liverpool. And for more than 170 years, we’ve come 
together to look after each other, and support our local 
community, with the likes of our food pantry, community café 
and regular litter-pick. 
 
St Mary’s congregation is like one huge family, worshipping our 
Lord in our own unique ways, at whatever stage of our faith 
journey we’re on. We love to celebrate, encourage and pray for 
each other. Everyone is welcomed into our services with a warm 
smile and a cup of tea. And if we’re really lucky, a biscuit or two! 
 
Please read on to find out more about who we are! 

 
Prepared By : Phil Moss  March 2025 



St Mary’s Grassendale 

 

 

General 

General 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

So who are we looking for at  

St Mary’s Grassendale? 
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Who’ll be supporting you in your role: 

Our church family! 

A Lay Reader 

An Ordinand 

Two Lay Worship Leaders 

 Two Lay members who preach 

Church Wardens/Assistant Church Wardens 

 Treasurer 

 PCC 

Safeguarding team, led by our Safeguarding 

Lead 

A Sacristan, a verger and team 

A Finance Team led by our Treasurer 

A team of our family who regularly read our 

scripture  during  worship  and  lead 

 our intercessions. 
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After much thought, we have committed to the ‘Single Larger Parish’ 

in Liverpool South Deanery, called Christ our Light. This follows the 

Diocese of Liverpool ‘Fit for Mission’ initiative. You will be working 

within a team within the Single Larger Parish with much of the 

administration being looked after by the central support services 

team. 

Our PCC is composed of a wide variety of experience, with both old 

and new members, pulling together to be one body, to serve Christ 

during this Interregnum. 
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At St Mary’s we offer 3 Services on a Sunday: 

9am Holy Communion, attended by approximately 25 adults and 5 young people (1st 

Sunday of the month is Book of Common Prayer). 

11am Family Worship attended by approximately 100 adults and 80 young people (1st 

Sunday of the month is Holy Communion, 2nd Sunday of the month is Praise Service where 

we welcome our friends from Girl Guiding UK and Scout Association). 

6.30pm Night Prayer, attended by approximately 18 adults and 5 young people (3rd Sunday 

of the month is Holy Communion). 

Baptism services are usually held on the last Sunday of the month during our 11am 

Service, but we are very flexible to accommodate our families. These Services are 

currently looked after by our Assistant Priest. Last year, we held 18 Baptisms. 

We usually have 1 or 2 Wedding Services per year and 13 Funeral services. 

We have a thriving KFJ (Kids for Jesus) at our 11am Service, where our young people (3-  

Other activities our family are involved in: 

         Monthly Prayer Meeting 

House Group 

Banner Group 

Volunteering with the maintenance and upkeep of the Church and the Church Hall 

 Girlguiding UK and Scout Association 

 


